
Full  distance  learning
announced for all New Bedford
Public Schools students
Based on the weather forecast of snow accumulation and the
timing  of  snow  arrival  on  Monday,  February  1,  NBPS  will
implement full distance for ALL students.

The  scheduled  Parent  Meeting  at  5:30  PM  will  occur  as
scheduled, but there will be no afterschool activities.
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